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Welcome Center Volunteers 

Weekly Schedule of church services 

Weekly Schedule 

Sunday:            9:30am    Sunday School 

                          10:30am Morning Worship Service 

                  5-7pm    AWANA 

                                 5:00pm  Discipleship 

                             6:00pm  Evening Worship 

                              7:00pm  Choir Practice  

Wednesday: 7:00pm  Bible Study, Youth and Children   

Welcome Center Volunteers 

June 4th:                              Carolyn Cranfield 

   Eileen Elliott 

   Virginia Hickerson 
 

June 11th:                         Barbara Taylor 

   Diane Yarbrough 
 

June 18th:                            Janice Harper 

   Kay Taylor 

   Sheila Williams 

 

June 25th:                   Joe Ethridge 

   Ruth Ethridge 

   Linda Tilley 
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 Church Staff 

 Pastor….………………..Dr. Chris Alexander 
Minister of Music....  Jim Criswell   
Pianist…………………..Ruth Ann Davis         

Chairman of Deacons…..Charles Tyner 
Minister of Youth……….. Sarah Campbell 
Secretary……………………..Demetra Hickerson  
     

Serving Him, 
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F R O M  T H E  P A S T O R  

Now that school is out and our young people are looking for 

something to do, we can point them to Christ through our 

Galactic Starveyors Vacation Bible School. 

The kick-off event will be Sunday night, June 11 at 5:00.  This 

will be a chance for our young people to be introduced to 

what God is going to do that week.  The VBS begins the next 

night.  It runs June 12-16 from 6:00-8:30 PM. 

We still need adult volunteers.  I want to also encourage you 

to invite any young person you know to come.  Each year our 

VBS is one of the biggest and best things we do all year long.  

Be in prayer for this and come join us as we “discover the God 

of the universe.” 

CELEBRATING WHAT GOD HAS DONE 
FOR 75 YEARS 

 
The long anticipated service on April 30 has come and gone, but the 
celebration has not.  We are still so thankful for what God has done in the 
last 75 years at White Hall.  Souls have been saved and set on the road to 
discipleship in that time, and it is still taking place.  Two new members 
have joined the church since the Celebration Service and because great 
things are still to come, I know that more people will join.  More people 
will be saved.  More people will be changed forever because of what our 
great God is doing.  Praise be to Him, who gives us the victory, through 
our Lord and Savior, Jesus Christ. 

OUTREACH 

Each Tuesday night church members go out into the 

community to share the love of Christ to prospects who 

have visited White Hall in the past.  The way we do 

outreach varies from person to person.  Some teams go 

and make a home visit; others write cards; some go and 

hand out our White Hall gameday tickets.  No matter how 

we infiltrate the community, we know that Jesus is being 

proclaimed and God is receiving the glory. 

I want to invite you to come at least one Tuesday night this month.  The church outreach begins each Tuesday at 

6:30 and we are finished by 7:45.  I look forward to seeing you come share the love of Christ and represent the 

church that we all love within our community. 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 



P a g e  2  V o l u m e  4 ,  I s s u e  6  

Well, May has been a busy month with a lot of ups and 
downs for our youth. We have reluctantly celebrated our 
graduating seniors this past month. I say ‘reluctantly’ because 
I and the youth experience joy but also sadness to see these 
young adults enter a new phase as they leave us. Zac, 
Cannon, Emily have been leaders in our youth group and we 
have enjoyed them tremendously. I know that God has a 
hand on each one of these youth and will lead and guide 
them faithfully. Our youth have been getting ready for VBS 
this month. They will each be helping in a class this year to 
prepare them for our upcoming mission trip. We will be 
traveling to Wapakoneta, Ohio to help serve Wapakoneta 
Baptist Church. We will survey and hand out materials in that 
community in the mornings and have several backyard bible 
clubs in the afternoons. We will also be joining in the church 
services for two different churches. Please keep our youth 
and counselors in your prayers as we seek to be God's hands 
and feet this summer. 
 
Thank you, 
Sarah Campbell 

We have had a blessed Awana year with our children. They 
have worked hard and accomplished a lot. God's word is 
growing by leaps and bounds in these young hearts and 
minds. We had our Awana awards dinner Sunday night May 
21 and invited everyone to be a part of celebrating the 
accomplishments of our children. We will be taking a break 
during the summer from Awana studies but will be 
concentrating on missions. The children will be participating 
in local missions and studies on Sunday nights. Our Vacation 
Bible School will kick off on Sunday evening June 11 at 
5pm with burgers and fixing, fun and games. Our nightly 
classes will be Mon.-Thurs 6-8:30pm and Friday night will be 
our family night starting at 6pm.  We do have a van available 
if you will call the church before 3pm and give our wonderful 
secretary your name and address, under 5yo must have adult 
with them.  We have a class for ages 4-92 so come register 
for a class and join us as we become Galactic Starveyors 
searching the visible to discover the invisible. 

A FAVORITE HYMN 
One of my favorite hymns is "Since Jesus Came Into 
My Heart" by Rufus H. McDaniel.  It was introduced 
at a Billy Sunday evangelistic campaign in 
Philadelphia in 1915.  His youngest son had died in 
1914, and he penned this song to remind himself 
and others of the importance of faith, hope, and joy 
even in times of trial.  
 
 What a wonderful example of assurance and joy of 
salvation in a changed life.   "What a wonderful 
change in my life was been wrought since Jesus 
came into my heart!  I have light in my soul for 
which long I had sought, since Jesus came into my 
heart!  Floods of joy o'er my soul like the sea billows 
roll, since Jesus came into my heart." 
 
I encourage you to read the rest of this song or 
better still - sing it.  This is a wonderful example of 
the transforming power of the Gospel, and that is 
precisely the message of this beautiful old 
hymn.  God does bring "wonderful changes" in the 
lives of those who are saved through a personal 
faith in Christ.  Experience the changes and you 
can't help but sing and share the love of our Lord 
Jesus.   
 
Bro. Jim 
 

Here is a list of future events: 

Every Tuesday night @ 6:30 pm — Church Wide Visitation 

Every Wednesday night @ 6pm—2T22 

Every Wednesday night @6pm—Special Prayer Meeting  Men in Prayer Room and Women in Martha’s Room 

June10th @ 5pm—Seasoned Seniors trip to Mallard’s 

June 11th @ 5pm—VBS Kickoff 

June 12th thru 16th — VBS @6pm 

June 16th @ 6pm — VBS Family Night 

June 18th—FATHER’S DAY! 

If you need to use the church, fellowship hall, van or bus outside of regular church times, 

please complete a CALENDAR REQUEST FORM.  These are found in the church office in a     

hanging file folder  just inside the door to your left.  After you complete the form, return to the 

same file folder.   Please use it!   It is very important to the church office.  Thanks! 

2T22 CLASS 
Wednesday Nights at 6:00 

 

Randy Pool is currently teaching an 8 week class on “making disciples” from 
6:00-6:30pm on Wednesday nights.  The class will include simple handouts 
to equip each follower of Jesus Christ with the tools to disciple others as the 
Lord provides opportunity.  Areas of training will include “how to pray”, 
“how to study the Word”, “how to share your faith” and “how to develop 
genuine fellowship”.   Class is based on 2 Timothy 2:2 (this is where the name 
2T22 came from).  Come for personal growth and tools to disciple others. 

New Church Members 

Carole French @ 218 E Eight St, Trenton, TN  38382                          Brian Keith Al-

Seasoned Seniors Event 

Saturday June 10th @5pm @ 

Mallard’s in Huntingdon 

Sign up sheet is on the bulle-


